
PDGMGC General Membership Meeting – March 15, 2022 
 

Breakfast (with Bagpipe music) – 8:30AM  

Call to Order – John Coyle at 9:00AM  

Pledge of Allegiance – Dave Knab 

Invocation – Dave Levandowski 

Silent Roll Call by Secretary – Brett Hamilton 

Elected Officials 

President John Coyle  

Vice President Dan Cameron  

Secretary Brett Hamilton  

Treasurer Clarke Sharar  

Club Liaison Steve Warren Absent 

Member at Large Rich Davidson Absent 

Member at Large Bob Larsen  
 

Committee Chairmen 

Handicap Chairs Richard Warburton  

 Bob Shakespeare   

Membership Chair Doug Hodson   

Tournament Chairs Bob Barrie   

 George Gamble   

Publicity Chair Dan Cameron   

Care and Compassion Chair Dave Levandowski   

Hole in One Chair Ken Gordon   

SCGA Delegate Steve Warren  Absent 

Rules Chair Byron Harvie   

AM Sweeps Chair Ken Gordon   

Past President Doug Hodson   

Parliamentarian Dale Erickson   

Webmaster Jim Pollard  Absent 

 

Some Welcome, Introduction and Thank-you Remarks – John Coyle 

Guest Speaker – Kevin Fitzgerald (public affairs, SCGA) – Kevin shared his insights from his experience 

working for the SCGA. 

  



State of the Club Reports 

• Treasurer – Clarke Sharar presented a pie chart that is a representation of the distribution of 

monies from the membership dues. He also briefly described the rationale behind the year 

ending bank balance target and how tournaments are funded. 

• Membership – Doug Hodson shared how membership has fluctuated over the past few years 

due to the pandemic. This year, we have rebounded quite nicely with 69 new members. Doug 

also presented awards to the four hole-in-one winners for the current year (to date). 

• Tournament – Bob Barrie gave a report on the tournaments this year and the corresponding 

numerical statistics. He also reported a general approach to next year's activities that will 

continue the same approach for “lighter” lunches for the tournaments. 

Unfinished Business – Life Members – John Coyle 

• Ken Dobson and Orest Kruhlak are recipients of due to their tireless efforts in promoting and 

organizing events for the men’s golf club over an extended period. 

Champions Recognition – Bob Shakespeare 

• The low gross (Roly Luiten) and low net (Dave Franklin) club champions were recognized 

for their fine play in this year’s championship. 

Installation of Officers – John Coyle 

Elected Officers 

President Dan Cameron 

Vice President Jack Allen  

Secretary Bob Levine  

Treasurer John McClain  

Club Liaison Steve Warren 

At Large USA Clarke Sharar   

At Large Canada Rich Davidson  

 

Twenty Year Salute to Bob Breidenbach, PGA – MGC Board Members 

Pot of Gold Draws – Three random selections were made at different times throughout the 

proceedings where the winners claimed $100.00 prizes donated by President John Coyle. 

Adjournment – ~ 10:30AM 


